ATHE

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Rob Newby

I write this reference letter with absolute pleasure in reference to Rob Newby and the work
he is capable of preforming. Rob worked on board SY Athena at the end of the season in
2015 while we were docked in Barcelona.

Rob was able to varnish the exterior of the vessel to the highest level as well as numerous
interior varnish touch-ups.

Rob is fully versed in the manner in which work on Superyachts need to carried out. At all

times he was professional, well dressed, the work area was clean, and the end result was up
to standard.

We will employ Robs services each and every time we return to the area.

O.N. 737356
GEORGE TOWN

Kind Regards, ATHEN
Michael S. Sheridan GRT 1103
Captain NRT 330
SY Athena
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Official Address: Nostra Expeditions Ltd, PO Box 500, Ansbacher House, Jenett Street, George Town, Grand Cayman



